
This was required as the collection of membership fees during Covid and the 
legalities of setting up online collection from the web page required a bank account 
domiciled in Australia.

This was required to allow persons wanting to get involved with the Club but were 
precluded by this rule, it was recommended by the members at the 2022 AGM  so 
that new candidates can be eligible at the 2023 election. 
 

For clarity, as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic and the physical restrictions on 
holding meetings, group A trustees and the Imperial Bilo are eligible for re-election 
at the 2023 AGM,  group B trustees are eligible for re-election at the 2024 AGM. 
 


